
 

 

To: The PACE Community 

With the closing of the PACE program in June 2025, Spokane Community College will be hosting a 
resource fair for outgoing PACE students on March 12th from 5pm-7pm. This event will take place in 
the building 6 conference rooms on the SCC campus. 

The purpose of this resource fair will be to introduce students and their families to community 
agencies that serve adults with disabilities. Spokane County reps will be on hand to speak about 
how to apply for waivered services.  Students and their families/support teams are encouraged to 
attend to meet with agency representatives and learn about individual services offered. Students 
will have the opportunity to meet with representatives from: 

• Ability 

• The Arc of Spokane 
• Artisans 
• AtWork! 

• Compass Career Solutions 
• Northwest Center 
• PEACE NW 

• People First 
• Project id 

• Side by Side 

Reservations are not required to attend this event. Light refreshments will be served. Please see 
attached map for campus and parking information.  

Please feel free to reach out with any questions you may have leading up to this event. 

We hope to see you on March 12th! 

 
Thank you- 
 

Eric Moede 
Spokane Community College 
Manager, PACE Program 
Adult Basic Education 
509.279.6258 | Office G128a 

 1810 N Greene St • MS 3090 

 

https://abilityemployment.net/
https://www.arc-spokane.org/
https://www.theartisans.org/
https://atworkwa.org/
https://www.careersbycompass.com/
https://www.nwcenter.org/
https://www.peacenw.org/spokane
https://www.peoplefirstofwashington.org/
https://projectidspokane.org/get-involved/
https://www.sidebysidespokane.org/
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